
Dear Rev. Gerber, 

 

We have received your letter of concern and solidarity with much appreciation.  We are all in 

this together as when a part of the body of the Christ hurts, it all hurts.  Indeed, we can say 

the same about all of humanity. 

 

Let us hope for these days to pass soon and for us and others to learn lessons of faith and 

peace and justice from it all. 

 

We thank you and the UEPAL and ACO on behalf of the UAECNE for your concrete and 

ongoing partnership. 

 

PH 

 

 

Rev. Paul Haidostian, Ph.D. 

President 
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